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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

March 30, 1998 

 

To:  Jeremy Gunn 

 

From:  Kevin Tiernan 

 

Subject: Records of the Senate Internal Security Subcommittee (SISS, aka the Eastland 

Committee) of the Senate Judiciary Committee 

 

Brian Rosen and I reviewed the records identified by Joe Freeman and listed in his memo to you of 

September 13, 1996 (see Freeman to Gunn, attached) to determine whether there were assassination 

records in the records of the Eastland Committee.  We identified thirteen transcripts of executive 

session testimony before the Eastland Committee that we believed should be processed by  NARA’s 

Center for Legislative Archives as assassination records.   NARA processed these records under the 

JFK Act and has released all thirteen transcripts in full to the JFK Collection.  They also sent three 

boxes of press clippings regarding Lee Harvey Oswald and the assassination investigation to the 

collection without RIFS, inasmuch as these records have been open and available to researchers for 

many years.  Attached also is NARA’s final memo regarding their processing of these records, as 

well as RIFs for the thirteen transcripts. 


